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Tynewater Primary School 

 

a thinking-caring learning community 

Information for Parents 
of P5 Pupils  

Monday 2 September 2019 

 
Dear Parents of P5 Pupils, 
 
P6 Residential Study to Glasgow Science Centre 
from 9.15 am on Tuesday 10 September to 3.20 pm on Thursday 12 September 
 

Meeting for P5 Parents with Mr David Woods (P5 Teacher) 
on Thursday 5 September from 6.00 to 6.30 pm in the P5 Classroom 
 
We hope that you will be able to come along to the above meeting which will allow Mr 
Woods to share the arrangements for P5 to begin 2019-2020 in this exciting and 
interesting way using Glasgow Science Centre and allow you to receive answers to 
any questions that you may have. 
 

Please find attached a list of what pupils need to bring with them.  There is no need 
to buy anything new. 
 

Could you please let us know whether or not you are able to attend the above 
meeting? 
 
Thanking you in anticipation. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Douglas Lawson    Head Teacher 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Please complete and return this form to Mr Woods by Thursday 5 September 

 
P6 Residential Study to Glasgow Science Centre 
from 9.15 am on Tuesday 10 September to 3.20 pm on Thursday 12 September 
 

Meeting for P5 Parents with Mr David Woods (P5 Teacher) 
on Thursday 5 September from 6.00 to 6.30 pm in the P5 Classroom 
 
I / We will be taking part in the above meeting. 
 

Child’s 
name:  

Parent’s 
signature: 

date: 

 
 


